Class of '92

Marvin Tucker and Zenida Middleton discuss plans for an upcoming student council
meeting. Marvin was Student Body President, while Zenida was Senior Class Presi-
dent.

Sky's the Limit

Success should not be judged by anyone other than the person trying to achieve
it. Two seniors who have achieved success in the eyes of many are Marvin Tucker
and Zenida Middleton. The two were voted “Most Likely To Succeed” by the sénior
class.

Marvin was president of the student body; editor of the newspaper, The
Doghouse; vice-president of NHS; member of Career-Ed Club; member of the AP
Calculus, AP English, and AP Biology classes. Marvin was also affectionately called
“Pappy.” “I measure success by quality, not quantity, [ become satisfied with the
accomplishments I have made and not compare them to what others have done,”
said Marvin.

Zenida was president of the senior class. “I have never let others’ opinions of
whether or not I am successful bother me. I am happy when I am doing the best |
can, which is what success really is,” said Zenida.

—Bramlett Easterlin
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